
 

 

 
 
September 21, 2023

 
Families, 
 
We hope students enjoyed their first few weeks of the 2023-24 school year. I am writing with an update 
on the new Grades 7-12 school for Eastern Shore.   
 
We have received a new project status report from the province including a new aerial shot of the 
school site.  
 
The sports field has been graded and drainage is complete. Topsoil and sod will be installed next, with 
the completion of the sports field scheduled for later this month. 
 
Work on the foundation and outside walls continue, with the exterior of the new school scheduled to be 
complete by the end of December. 
 
We’ll continue to provide you with updates as the project progresses. You can also find up-to-date 
information here. 
 
Wishing you and your family a successful 2023-24 school year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kavita Khanna P.Eng., MBA  
Director, Operations Services 

https://www.hrce.ca/sites/default/files/hrsb/Departments/BoardServices/Communications/esd_project_status_-_august_2023.pdf
https://www.hrce.ca/new-eastern-shore-school

